
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th September 2017. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be running a film club for the pupils in years 4, 5 and 6 on Thursday 

afternoons until 4.15pm.  The club will start on 21st September and will cost 50 

pence per week which will cover the cost of a snack/drink.  If your child would 

like to attend please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as 

possible.  As there will be 5 clubs this half term please send in £2.50 to pay for 

the term.  Without payment your child will not be able to attend. 

The first club will be on Thursday 21st September. 

 

If you are late collecting your child on more than 2 occasions he/she will not be 

able to continue attending the club. 

 

Please make sure that you have downloaded the school app to your phone, as if 

for any reason the club has to be cancelled we can let you know immediately. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs. Smith and Miss Sherman. 

 

 

 

 

My child …………………………………………………………………..in Class……………………… would like to 

attend the KS2 film club and I enclose payment of £2.50. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………….Parent/Carer. 


